
COFFEECOFFEE
BREAKBREAK

We are inviting all our parents/guardians to schedule some
time to share ideas, concerns, or issues you might be

having that directly affect your child’s education. We want
to support our families and ensure student success.



Schedule a 30-minute meeting with the Family Enrollment

Coordinator, we can meet in person, via phone call, or
virtually. 




C o n t a c t  I n f o r m a t i o n  

L I R I A M  S A N T I A G O
( 2 6 7 )  4 6 1 - 3 3 2 3

l i r i a m . s a n t i a g o @ e s p e r a n z a c y b e r c s . n e t





Please scan the QR Code to open the 
schedule and book a 30 minute time slot.

You can also use this link to access the schedule:
https://bit.ly/coffee-break-schedule

SESSIONS
BEGIN IN
OCTOBER

https://bit.ly/coffee-break-calendar

